
Good afternoon!   

 

I am writing in support of the new Transportation Bill (House Bill 2017).  Namely in support of 

these aspects: 

 

 Remove the ten-year sunset on the program 

 Expand street safety funding to $15M per year 

 Fund in-classroom education with $6M per year 

 Include Title 1 prioritization for street safety projects 

 Create flexibility in match requirement for Title 1 

 Expand radius for eligible projects around schools to 1 mile  

As a business owner, community member, and community mentor we need to secure our streets 

for future generations. 

--  

Sugar Wheel Works 

"Feel the Love" 
 

Jude Gerace 
 

3808 N Williams 

Suite 134 

Portland, OR 97227 
 

Shop hours:   
Tuesday-Friday:  10A-6:30P 

Saturday:  11A-5P 

Sunday and Monday:  CLOSED 
 

503.236.8511 
 

jude@sugarwheelworks.com 
 

mailto:jude@sugarwheelworks.com

